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RENEWABLE ENERGY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MILFORD TOWN LIBRARY 

MILFORD, MASSACHUSETTS 

AUGUST 6, 2014 

MEETING NOTES 

 

MEETING ATTENDEES 

 

Jay Gilchrist Committee Member 

Kate Mastroianni Committee Member 

John Tehan        Committee Member 

Catherine Guido       Committee Member 

Nicholas Guido       Committee Member 

       

1. ROLE CALL 

 

Meeting began at 7:15 pm.  Committee members Joe Evans and Brian Grossman were not in 

attendance.   

 

2. APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MEETING NOTES 

 

The previous meeting notes will be reviewed by the Committee in the next meeting and will be 

forwarded to the Selectmen upon approval. 

  

3. BAY STATE TEXTILES RECYCLING REBATE PROGRAM 

 

The Committee was contacted again regarding interest in the Bay State Textiles Recycling 

Program for Milford.  The Committee decided to recommend that the School Superintendent, 

Robert Tremblay, or a School Committee member be contacted directly regarding any interest in 

the program. 

 

4. OLD BUSINESS/NEW BUSINESS 

 

The flyers providing information about free energy audits will continue to be distributed at the 

Milford Farmers Market until there are no more flyers to distribute. 

 

To generate some ideas about new initiatives for the Committee, the Committee will revisit 

previously distributed press releases, the 90-day report, the MassEnergyInsights.com website, and 

the Green Communities criteria at the next meeting. 

 

6. NEXT MEETING 

 

The next meeting will be held at the Milford Town Library on Wednesday, September 3, 2014 at 

7:00 pm.  The meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.  


